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Muse Squad: The Cassandra Curse
2020-07-07

the first in an action packed debut middle grade fantasy duology about a cuban
american girl who discovers that she s one of the nine muses of greek mythology
perfect for fans of the serpent s secret the aru shah series and the percy jackson
and the olympians series callie martinez silva didn t mean to turn her best friend
into a pop star but when a simple pep talk leads to miraculous results callie learns
she s the newest muse of epic poetry one of the nine muses of greek mythology tasked
with protecting humanity s fate in secret whisked away to muse headquarters she
joins three recruits her age who call themselves the muse squad together the junior
muses are tasked with using their magic to inspire and empower not an easy feat when
you re eleven and still figuring out the goddess within when their first assignment
turns out to be callie s exceptionally nerdy classmate maya rivero the squad comes
to miami to stay with callie and her cuban family there they discover that maya
doesn t just need inspiration she needs saving from vicious sirens out to unleash a
curse that will corrupt her destiny as chaos erupts will the muse squad be able to
master their newfound powers in time to thwart the cassandra curse or will it undo
them all

The Drama-Free Workplace
2019-03-26

eliminate sexual harassment unconscious bias ethical lapses and other hr nightmares
companies spend millions on legal compliance training and initiatives to eliminate
workplace drama and the resulting low morale and lawsuits but don t always get the
results they want most organizations understand that simply checking legal
compliance boxes around sexual harassment bias etc isn t enough but are at a loss on
how to implement solutions especially in today s post metoo world patti perez is an
attorney hr expert trainer and former state regulator who has conducted over 1 200
workplace investigations in this unique book she explains the secret to avoiding all
forms of drama legal exposure and low morale a healthy workplace culture patti
combines the lessons learned from 25 years of professional experience with robust
data from behavioral science research to debunk common myths including the belief
that a focus on legal compliance leads to a healthy workplace culture in fact it
increases the likelihood of getting sued the drama free workplace includes a section
with easy to understand causes effects and solutions to problems related to sexual
harassment bias and diversity ethics lapses the book also includes helpful
information on becoming an organization that values and practices fearlessness
fairness and freedom anticipating situations that give rise to drama with detailed
advice on how to prevent it from happening using emotional intelligence to
communicate more precisely and persuasively about sensitive controversial topics in
the workplace finally the book s diy section guides companies on how to draft and
enforce helpful policies that employees will actually read and want to follow design
and deliver powerful and effective training programs investigate and resolve claims
of sexual harassment and other types of misconduct together these practical tools
will help all your employees feel valued and motivated and keep drama disengagement
and lawsuits away

A Defense of Ignorance
2011

this book develops new ideas in feminist epistemology by exploring diverse and



how to be popular compete guide

2023-10-06 3/15 how to be popular compete
guide

sometimes positive roles for ignorance the author argues that epistemic values
cannot simply be reduced to the value of increasing knowledge and that ignorance is
not merely inescapable for epistemic agents but rather is valuable she shows that
ignorance friendly epistemology offers a better descriptive and normative account of
human epistemic practices publisher

The Counter Curse (The Legend of Ponnivala [Series 1,
Book 9])
2013-12-03

determined to prove that her prophecies are real cassandra sends special fortune
cookies to mount olympus academy and her fortunes end up coming true in very
unexpected ways

A Cruel Curse (The Legend of Ponnivala [Series 1, Book
8])
2008

national identity is not some naturally given or metaphysically sanctioned racial or
territorial essence that only needs to be conceptualised or spelt out in discursive
texts it emerges from takes shape in and is constantly defined and redefined in
individual and collective performances it is in performances ranging from the
scenarios of everyday interactions to cultural performances such as pageants
festivals political manifestations or sports to the artistic performances of music
dance theatre literature the visual and culinary arts and more recent media that
cultural identity and a sense of nationhood are fashioned national identity is not
an essence one is born with but something acquired in and through performances
particularly important here are intercultural performances and transactions and that
not only in a colonial and postcolonial dimension where such performative aspects
have already been considered but also in inner european transactions englishness or
britishness and italianita the subject of this anthology are staged both within each
culture and more importantly in joint performances of difference across cultural
borders performing difference highlights differences that make a difference it draws
a line between self and other boundary lines that are however constantly being
redrawn and renegotiated and remain instable and shifting contentsmanfred pfister
introduction performing national identity1 early modern literary exchangeswerner von
koppenfels stripping up his sleeves like some juggler giordano brunoin england or
the philosopher as stylistic mountebank ralf hertel mine italian brain gan in your
duller britain operate most vilely cymbeline and the deconstruction of anglo italian
differences 2 italian and english art in dialoguejohn peacock inigo jones and the
reform of italian art alison yarrington made in italy sculpture and the staging of
national identities at the international exhibition of 1862 3 travelling
imagesbarbara schaff italianised byron byronised italy fabienne moine elizabeth
barrett browning s italian poetry constructing national identity and shaping the
poetic self stephen gundle the bella italiana and the english rose reflections on
two national typologies of feminine beauty 4 political negotiationspamela neville
sington sex lies and celluloid that hamilton woman and british attitudes towards the
italians from the risorgimento to the second world war peter vassallo italian
culture versus british pragmatics the maltese scenario david forgacs gramsci s
notion of the popular in italy and britain a tale of two cultures 179carla dente
personal memory cultural memory identity and difference in scottish italian migrant
theatre5 contemporary mediationsclaudio visentin the theatre of the world british
italian identities on the tourism stage judith munat bias and stereotypes in the
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media the performance of british and italian national identities sara soncini re
locating shakespeare cultural negotiations in italian dubbed versions of romeo and
julietmariangela tempera something to declare italian avengers and british culture
in la ragazza con la pistola and appuntamento a liverpool anthony king english fans
and italian football towards a transnational relationship greg walker selling
england and italy by the pound performing national identity in the first phase of
progressive rock jethro tull king crimson and pfm gisela ecker zuppa inglese and
eating up italy intercultural feasts and fantasies notes on contributors

Cassandra the Lucky
2021-06-24

i am tired of submitting my will to the caprices of others of resigning my own
judgement in deference to those to whom i owe no duty and for whom i feel no respect
the unfinished fictions collected here are the novels and other writing that jane
austen did not publish the protagonist of the earliest story is lady susan a sexual
predator and a brilliant and manipulative sociopath the watsons a tale of riches to
rags is set in a village deep in mud and misery where the watson sisters waste away
day after dull day waiting for the suitors who never appear sanditon the novel
interrupted by the author s death is a topical satire on the niche marketing
campaign waged by investors in the latest seaside resort the fictional sanditon
situated on england s over supplied south coast if the watsons shares the disturbed
life of a chekhov short story sanditon s cast of eccentrics anticipates the zany
world of dickens experimental and sharp elbowed all three probe new areas of
invention and push out beyond what we expect to find in a novel by jane austen this
edition collects together all austen s unpublished adult fiction poetry and related
writings written in her late teens in her late twenties and in the year she died
aged forty one they contribute more than a dash of discomfort to our modern image of
the romantic novelist and reveal jane austen s development as a writer

Performing National Identity
2011

first published in 2010 routledge is an imprint of taylor francis an informa company

Lady Susan, The Watsons, and Sanditon
2022-09-08

the oresteia is permeated with depictions of the afterlife which have never been
examined together in this book amit shilo analyses their intertwined and conflicting
implications he argues for a poetics of multiplicity and poetics of the beyond that
inform the ongoing debates over justice fate ethics and politics in the trilogy the
book presents novel textually grounded readings of cassandra s fate clytemnestra s
ghost scene mourning ritual hero cult and punishment by hades it offers a fresh
perspective on the political thought of the trilogy by contrasting the ethical focus
of the erinyes and hades with athena s insistence on divine unity and warfare
shedding new light on the trilogy as a whole this book is crucial reading for
students and scholars of classical literature and religion this title is available
as open access on cambridge core
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Believing Cassandra
2017-02-07

after fleeing her ship when her parents try to marry her off ananna is chased by an
assassin from the jilted clan and is stranded with the assassin on an enchanted
island as they try to break a curse and escape

Beyond Death in the Oresteia
2013-12-17

eric and russell were early adopters of cassandra at simplereach in practical
cassandra you benefit from their experience in the trenches administering cassandra
developing against it and building one of the first cql drivers if you are deploying
cassandra soon or you inherited a cassandra cluster to tend spend some time with the
deployment performance tuning and maintenance chapters if you are new to cassandra i
highly recommend the chapters on data modeling and cql from the foreword by jonathon
ellis apache cassandra chair build and deploy massively scalable super fast data
management applications with apache cassandra practical cassandra is the first hands
on developer s guide to building cassandra systems and applications that deliver
breakthrough speed scalability reliability and performance fully up to date it
reflects the latest versions of cassandra including cassandra query language cql
which dramatically lowers the learning curve for cassandra developers pioneering
cassandra developers and datastax mvps russell bradberry and eric lubow walk you
through every step of building a real production application that can store enormous
amounts of structured semi structured and unstructured data drawing on their
exceptional expertise bradberry and lubow share practical insights into issues
ranging from querying to deployment management maintenance monitoring and
troubleshooting the authors cover key issues from architecture to migration and
guide you through crucial decisions about configuration and data modeling they
provide tested sample code detailed explanations of how cassandra works under the
covers and new case studies from three cutting edge users ooyala hailo and ebay
coverage includes understanding cassandra s approach architecture key concepts and
primary use cases and why it s so blazingly fast getting cassandra up and running on
single nodes and large clusters applying the new design patterns philosophies and
features that make cassandra such a powerful data store leveraging cql to simplify
your transition from sql based rdbmses deploying and provisioning through the cloud
or on bare metal hardware choosing the right configuration options for each type of
workload tweaking cassandra to get maximum performance from your hardware os and jvm
mastering cassandra s essential tools for maintenance and monitoring efficiently
solving the most common problems with cassandra deployment operation and application
development

Magic of Blood and Sea
2019-08-30

cassie brown loves her life except for one not so tiny thing she can see the future
and no one believes her cassie loves her dream job as a canvas designer at an
upscale marina she s engaged to marry portland s most eligible bachelor an up and
coming lawyer in the city s most prestigious law firm pretty amazing for a poor girl
from the wrong part of town she struggles to fit into her fiancé s world but he s
worth it she loves him handsome pauli drives the boat launch at the marina just a
short stopover on his way to somewhere else until he meets cassie and gets drawn in
he knows about her gift he knows why no one believes she can see the future he even
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knows what needs to be done about it but can he convince her urban fantasy romance

Practical Cassandra
2021-02-14

my curse wants him daddy pritchard warned me that i m cursed destined to be a whore
like my mother it s why he kept me in all girls schools why he hid me from his elite
society now that he s been arrested for murder daddy pritchard wants me to come into
the spotlight to portray the doting daughter fine i ll agree to the interviews and
talk shows but before i go on a two week tour of lies for my father i m going to
take care of my curse and i found the perfect man to get the job done only to
discover the mma fighter i chose to fulfill my every fantasy is also the agent
assigned to protect me for the next two weeks agent t ryker i pride myself on my
discipline until my new assignment juliana pratt puts my renowned discipline to the
ultimate test when i find out about her crazy curse i agree to help her satisfy it
but i have my own reasons for doing it and it s not to give juliana s body what it
craves no there s something else i want from juliana pratt

Cassandra
2023-08-23

grab this boxset of the first three books of the techwitch series exciting dark and
sexy futuristic urban fantasy series from rita award nominated author m j scott
wicked games book 1 my mother was a wicked witch her spells brought nothing but
trouble since her death with no power of my own i ve stayed far away from magic
maggie lachlan thinks she s just a really good computer geek until a job with the
gorgeous owner of the world s biggest virtual reality company breaks a spell she
didn t know she was under and shoves her back into the world of magic now she s
fighting unwanted chemistry unwanted powers and the all too real demons from her
past wicked words book 2 some people might be happy to find out they re a witch in
my case magic came with a demon who wanted my power back under its control i took
out the demon but the price i paid was heartbreaking now all i want is to leave
magic far behind maggie lachlan is the techwitch a computer whisperer who brings
recalcitrant systems to their knees with a single keystroke but now she knows she is
more than a geek she s a witch too a revelation that cost her the man she loved and
the life of her best friend but when her ex virtual reality billionaire damon riley
needs help with a magical threat she ll need every ounce of her tech mojo and her
magic trouble is she seems to have lost both with a curse to break and a demon s
revenge to escape maggie needs to find her power to save the day and damon wicked
nights book 3 they say magic has a price they re right sure i m a witch i ve even
defeated a demon or two but embracing my magic hasn t made my life easier maggie
lachlan has become a techwitch in all senses of the word no longer just a super geek
now she s learning to master the magic she never wanted with the help of her
newfound witch friends and trying to find her happy place but with gamers and
witches converging on san francisco for damon s high stake virtual reality contest
old powers start to take notice and maggie s past isn t done with her yet and when
darkness money and technology collide magic might be the only thing that gets her
through the night this box set bundle features the first three books of the
techwitch series this series has witches demons an ongoing relationship that will
have an hea sexy times and a lot of computer geeks perfect if you like the idea of a
strong heroine a hot protective billionaire and magic and technology colliding enjoy
author s note for tw cw please check my website keywords urban fantasy series
futuristic urban fantasy books urban fantasy romance witches demons virtual reality
books strong heroine romance billionaire hero romance action adventure urban fantasy



how to be popular compete guide

2023-10-06 7/15 how to be popular compete
guide

ongoing relationship urban fantasy magic and technology gamers computer games near
future urban fantasy romantic urban fantasy

Satisfying the Curse
2016-03-07

this book looks at witnesses to suffering and death in ancient greek epic homer s
iliad and tragedy internal spectators abound in both genres and have received due
scholarly attention the present monograph covers new ground by dealing with a
specific subset of characters those who are put in the position of spectator to and
often commentator on their own deed s by their very nature protagonists are confined
to the role of witness to the suffering or deaths they have caused only for brief
stretches of time often a single scene or even just the length of a speech but every
instance is of central importance not just to our understanding of the characters in
question but also to the articulation of fundamental themes within the poetic works
under examination as they shift from the status of agent to that of witness these
protagonists qua spectators to the consequences of their actions give voice to
dramatize and enact the tragic motifs of human helplessness and mortal fallibility
that lie at the core of homeric epic and greek tragedy and that define the human
condition in a manner that leads the audience looking on to ponder their own

TechWitch Boxed Set Books 1-3: Afuturistic Urban Fantasy
Collection
2022-01-13

this is the first volume of essays published on the television series troy fall of a
city bbc one and netflix 2018 covering a wide range of engaging topics such as
gender race and politics international scholars in the fields of classics history
and film studies discuss how the story of troy has been recreated on screen to suit
the expectations of modern audiences the series is commended for the thought
provoking way it handles important issues arising from the trojan war narrative that
continue to impact our society today with discussions centered on epic narrative
cast and character as well as tragic resonances the contributors tackle gender roles
by exploring the innovative ways in which mythological female figures such as helen
aphrodite and the amazons are depicted in the series an examination is also made
into the concept of the hero and how the series challenges conventional
representations of masculinity we encounter a significant investigation of race
focusing on the controversial casting of achilles patroclus zeus and other series
characters with black actors several essays deal with the moral and ethical
complexities surrounding warfare power and politics the significance of costume and
production design are also explored throughout the volume

From Agent to Spectator
2019-04-11

using insights from translation theory this book uncovers the value of female
prophets riddling prophecies in greek and latin poetry

Screening Love and War in Troy: Fall of a City
1981
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with a stunning command of the greek language and a mastery of poetic nuance this
translation of euripides play breathes unparalleled life into an ancient masterpiece
using vocabulary that gives the sense that the play was written with an appreciation
of and application to the 20th and 21st centuries this adaptation goes beyond the
timeless plot of the consequences of war and the fate of both the victors and the
losers and focuses on the modern day issues of feminism and women s rights also
included in this volume are two long poems helen and orestes by contemporary greek
poet yannis ritsos who was nominated for the nobel prize

Cassandra and the Poetics of Prophecy in Greek and Latin
Literature
1996

the contributors to radically speaking show that a radical feminist analysis cuts
across class race sexuality region religion and across the generations it is
essential reading for women s studies sociology cultural studies and anyone
interested in processes of social change thecollection reveals the global reach of
radical feminism and analyze the causes and solutions to patriarchal oppression
seventy writers discuss their ideas and practice of contemporary feminism

Trojan Women
2016-10-01

air power has been an element of military power for just over a century however its
ability to project power as part of a nation s quest for security and protection has
now been acknowledged as second to no other element of national power air power s
efficacy has been demonstrated time and again in the past few decades technology is
the fundamental factor around which the development application and sustainment of
air power is built this fundamental fact will hold true for the future this book is
a look at the possible future developments that could take place in air power it
provides considered perceptions of how air power will be driven forward by
technology and examines the possibilities and pitfalls that will come with its
inexorable movement forward the only surety is that air power will continue to be a
critical element of national power well into the foreseeable future

Radically Speaking
2012-09-11

teachers are being treated more and more like cassandra from greek myth cassandra as
the story goes could foresee the future correctly her curse was that no one believed
her i feel like a cassandra i have taught elementary school grades 1 8 junior
college and college courses i have earned a phd in educational psychology and worked
twenty years as a school psychologist i wrote columns on education for twelve years
i believe i know the answers to the problems in education today or at least the
right questions to ask i believe many teachers and parents know the answers and the
questions but only outside experts mainly non teaching men are believed reading
these articles may give you insights which will enable you to be part of the
solution and not part of the problem

The Cassandra Effect
2018-05-08
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this work presents a complete history of psychoanalysis from its origins in 19th
century medical science to the end of the 20th century the origins of psychoanalysis
as well as the more immediate influences on freud are explored as is the way the
discipline he founded has developed and changed joseph schwartz first lays out the
late victorian approaches to mental illness and health and explains the context in
which freud s revolution took place he traces the evolution of freud s own thought
then shows how and why the rifts and shifts in the analytic community occurred he
then focuses on freud s colleagues rivals successors and detractors jung adler
sullivan melanie klein erich fromm to name a few for once we see how the different
schools and interpretations fit together how they grew in response to each other and
what separate contributions each pioneer made over the last hundred years to create
an effective understanding of the world of human subjective experience

Cassandra's Classroom Innovative Solutions for Education
Reform
2018-06-11

this handbook offers students and researchers a compact introduction to the
nineteenth century american novel in the light of current debates theoretical
concepts and critical methodologies the volume turns to the nineteenth century as a
formative era in american literary history a time that saw both the rise of the
novel as a genre and the emergence of an independent confident american culture a
broad range of concise essays by european and american scholars demonstrates how
some of america s most well known and influential novels responded to and
participated in the radical transformations that characterized american culture
between the early republic and the age of imperial expansion part i consists of 7
systematic essays on key historical and critical frameworks including debates
aboutrace and citizenship transnationalism environmentalism and print culture as
well as sentimentalism romance and the gothic realism and naturalism part ii
provides 22 essays on individual novels each combining an introduction to relevant
cultural contexts with a fresh close reading and the discussion of critical
perspectives shaped by literary and cultural theory

Cassandra's Daughter
2006-09-27

the most penetrating study of the curse ever conducted the mummy s curse uncovers
forgotten writings examines original surveys and field observations of museum
visitors revolutionizes the study of mummy horror films and shows that the curse s
structure meaning and interpretation was changed by events such as the discovery of
tutankhamun s tomb

Handbook of the American Novel of the Nineteenth Century
2006

an urgent transformative guide to dealing with disasters from one of today s
foremost thinkers in crisis management the future may still be unpredictable but
nowadays disasters are not we live in a time of constant consistent catastrophe
where things more often go wrong than they go right so why do we still fumble when
disaster hits why are we always one step behind in the devil never sleeps juliette
kayyem lays the groundwork for a new approach to dealing with disasters presenting
the basic themes of crisis management kayyem amends the principles we rely on far
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too easily instead she offers us a new framework to anticipate the devil s
inevitable return highlighting the leadership deficiencies we need to overcome and
the forward thinking we need to harness it s no longer about preventing a disaster
from occurring but learning how to use the tools at our disposal to minimize the
consequences when it does filled with personal anecdotes and real life examples from
natural disasters like the california wildfires to man made ones like the boeing 737
max crisis the devil never sleeps is a guide for governments businesses and
individuals alike on how to alter our thinking so that we can develop effective
strategies in the face of perpetual catastrophe

The Mummy's Curse
2022-03-29

in the age of fake news understanding who we trust and why is essential in
explaining everything from leadership to power to our daily relationships sinan aral
we live in a world where proven facts and verifiable data are freely and widely
available why then are self confident ignoramuses so often believed over thoughtful
experts and why do seemingly irrelevant details such as a person s appearance or
financial status influence whether or not we trust what they are saying regardless
of their wisdom or foolishness stephen martin and joseph marks compellingly explain
how in our uncertain and ambiguous world the messenger is increasingly the message
we frequently fail they argue to separate the idea being communicated from the
person conveying it explaining why the status or connectedness of the messenger has
become more important than the message itself messengers influence business politics
local communities and our broader society and martin and marks reveal the forces
behind the most infuriating phenomena of our modern era such as belief in fake news
and how presidents can hawk misinformation and flagrant lies yet remain

Der große ROCK & POP Musikzeitschriften Preiskatalog
2006
2019-10-15

the issues of sustainability and corporate social responsibility have become vital
discussions in many industries within the public and private sectors in the business
realm incorporating practices that serve the overall community and ecological
wellbeing can also allow businesses to flourish economically and socially green
business concepts methodologies tools and applications is a vital reference source
for the latest research findings on the challenges and benefits of implementing
sustainability into the core functions of contemporary enterprises focusing on how
green approaches improve operations highlighting a range of topics such as corporate
sustainability green enterprises and circular economy this multi volume book is
ideally designed for business executives business and marketing professionals
business managers academicians and researchers actively involved in the business
industry

The Devil Never Sleeps
2019-02-01

over the years irresponsible business practices have resulted in industrial waste
which is negatively impacting the environment as a result it is imperative to
develop new solutions to reverse the damage collective creativity for responsible
and sustainable business practice is an authoritative reference source for the
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latest scholarly research on the elimination of environmental degradation through
new discoveries and opportunities provided by collective creativity featuring
extensive coverage across a range of relevant perspective and topics such as
sustainable business model innovation social marketing and education and business co
operatives this comprehensive and timely publication is an essential reference
source for business leaders managers academics and community leaders seeking current
research on sustainable management practices

Messengers
2016-11-17

agamemnon is the first of the three plays within the oresteia trilogy and is
considered to be one of aeschylus greatest works this collection of 12 essays
written by prominent international academics brings together a wide range of topics
surrounding agamemnon from its relationship with ancient myth and ritual to its
modern reception there is a diverse array of discussion on the salient themes of
murder choice and divine agency other essays also offer new approaches to
understanding the notions of wealth and the natural world which imbue the play as
well as a study of the philosophical and moral questions of choice and revenge
arguments are contextualized in terms of performance history and society discussing
what the play meant to ancient audiences and how it is now received in the modern
theatre intended for readers ranging from school students and undergraduates to
teachers and those interested in drama including practitioners this volume includes
a performer friendly and accessible english translation by david stuttard

Green Business: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications
2021-01-14

this work examines james monroe s efforts to build dismantle and then later rebuild
a system of political parties in the early american republic

Collective Creativity for Responsible and Sustainable
Business Practice
2024-07-02

novelist poet manager of farm property convert to roman catholicism jacobite in
exile in france and woman unmarried by choice jane barker 1652 1732 wrote on a
remarkable variety of subjects and displayed an equally remarkable variety of genres
her multifaceted work is important in understanding the woman artist the shifting
literary marketplace and the response of women to a society torn apart by endless
wars religious intolerance and a legal and economic system that consistently
disadvantaged them love intrigues 1713 a patch work screen for the ladies 1723 and
the lining of the patch work screen 1726 the three novels that comprise the galesia
trilogy attest to her talents in all three works galesia is barker s semi
autobiographical narrator and heroine whose voice becomes like that of a friend to
the reader the first work an anti romance celebrated for its psychological realism
captures the confusion and ambivalence of the young galesia as she is courted by her
rakish cousin the second and third works include a dynamic range of pieces popular
tales of seduced nuns and lust for the high life in london and more personal poems
about galesia s choice of the artistic life and her practice of the healing arts
barker brilliantly structures the narratives of the second and third novels as an
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embroidered patchwork screen worked harmoniously by a community of women to which
galesia stitches her artistic productions this literary conceit barker asserts
equals anything developed by her male contemporaries in conveying the truths of
human experience following the trilogy this edition includes several barker poems
never before published which prove particularly powerful in capturing life in exile
after james ii was deposed from the english throne by william of orange in 1688 this
latest addition to the women writers in english series will have strong appeal for
scholars working in the history of the novel and the literary marketplace
restoration and eighteenth century literature women s history and the relation of
women s textile arts to imaginative literature

Looking at Agamemnon
1997-03-27

curiosity changed the course of mankind pandora was the first mortal woman and the
first bride zeus gave pandora a storage jar for a wedding gift which she of course
opened who wouldn t it was a wedding gift for crying out loud the evil spirits
trapped inside the jar were freed and have wreaked havoc on mankind ever since fast
forward to today pandora jones lives in a modern stone castle stuffed to the
roofline with handmade boxes filled with the worries and troubles she collects each
night trying to atone for her ancestress costly mistake leaves no room for
friendship let alone romance head god zeus sends his handsome eldest son to set
things right with pandora but neglects to tell him who what or why that would take
all the fun out of the game and everyone knows the olympic gods love their games
urban fantasy romance

The Founders' Curse
2017-01-19

this book examines the life and works of jane addams who was awarded the nobel peace
prize 1931 addams led an international women s peace movement and is noted for
spearheading a first of its kind international conference of women at the hague
during world war i she helped to found the women s international league of peace and
freedom she was also a prophetic peace theorist whose ideas were dismissed by her
contemporaries her critics conflated her activism and ideas with attempts to
undermine the war effort perhaps more important her credibility was challenged by
sexist views characterizing her as a silly old woman her omission as a pioneering
feminist peace theorist is a contemporary problem this book recovers and
reintegrates addams and her concept of positive peace which has relevancy for un
peacekeeping operations and community policing addams began her public life as a
leader of the u s progressive era 1890 1920 social reform movement she combined
theory and action through her settlement work in the often contentious immigrant
communities of chicago these experiences were the springboard for her innovative
theories of democracy and peace which she advanced through extensive public speaking
engagements 11 books and hundreds of articles while this book focuses on addams as
peace theorist and activist it also shows how her eclectic interests and feminine
standpoint led to pioneering efforts in american pragmatism sociology public
administration and social work each field which traces its origin to this period is
actively recovering addams contributions

The Galesia Trilogy and Selected Manuscript Poems of
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Jane Barker
2019-12-11

in this speculative socio political novel a prestigious think tank the cassandra
group led by a military historian general is aiding the president of the united
states behind the scenes in sensitive negotiations with a foreign leader as part of
the plan three brilliant young predictive historians in the cassandra group are
assigned to devise a way to uncover the foreign nation s hidden icbm launch sites
cassandra has devised a way to locate these missing sites by supporting a spin off
group called the searchers composed mostly of women with highly unusual talents and
time tested old fashioned strategies but they work too well perhaps then bad stuff
happens and everything gets messy as each hidden launch site is located is the
cassandra group helping or merely meddling with history does this information help
with the president s negotiations or is it too late will both countries be hit hard
he cassandra group will tell you its truth but you may not want to believe it shame
on you

Pandora
1806

an exploration of the works of elizabeth stoddard an iconoclastic writer whose
literary output in mid nineteenth century america affirms her as a significant and
controversial voice for her time

Jane Addams: Progressive Pioneer of Peace, Philosophy,
Sociology, Social Work and Public Administration
1876

The Cassandra Group
2014-11-10

Cassandra, translated ... and illustrated with notes by
Viscount Royston. [In verse.]
1667

The Channel Tunnel; Or, England's Ruin. By Cassandra

A New England Cassandra

Cassandra ... By G. de Costes de la Calprenède. Now
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